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NEWS RELEASE 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

March 23, 2020 

 

POLICE CHIEF WILDS PLACED ON ADMINISTRATIVE LEAVE 

 

REIDSVILLE, GEORGIA, March 23, 2020 – Effective today, the City of Reidsville has placed 

Chief of Police Stacey Wilds on administrative leave pending an internal investigation.  The matter 

has been turned over to the Tattnall County Sheriff’s Department, and the Georgia Bureau of 

Investigation has been contacted.  Assistant Chief of Police Michael Jarrell will serve as acting 

Chief of Police for the City of Reidsville during the pendency of this investigation. 

 

 


